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David Barron was quoted in SHRM discussing employers requiring COVID-19 vaccination for

employees. "The tight labor market may dissuade some employers from returning to mandatory

vaccination policies," said David. "If the pandemic returns in force this winter, we could see

increasing pressure on employers to close offices and reinstate strict safety protocols," he stated.

To read more of this article, click here.
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